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BY E-MAIL AND WEB POSTING 
 
DECEMBER 5, 2016 

 
To: All Licensed Electricity Retailers 

All Licensed Gas Marketers 
All Licensed Electricity Distributors 

 All Natural Gas Distributors 
 All Participants in Consultation Process EB-2014-0158 (Consultation on the 

Effectiveness of Part II of the Energy Consumer Protection Act, 2010) and EB-
2015-0268 (Giving Effect to the OEB's Report on the Effectiveness of the Energy 
Consumer Protection Act, 2010) 
All Other Interested Parties 
 

RE:  Consultation on Giving Effect to the Ontario Energy Board’s Report on the 
Effectiveness of the Energy Consumer Protection Act, 2010  

 Issuance of Supplementary Proposed Disclosure Statement  
 Board File No.: EB-2015-0268 
 
On November 29, 2016, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued a number of documents for 
comment, including a revised proposed dual fuel Disclosure Statement, in relation to the above-
noted matter.   
 
The OEB has today issued a proposed dual fuel Disclosure Statement for contract renewals or 
extensions, a copy of which is attached to this letter.  Comments on this document are due by 
12 p.m. on December 9, 2016.  As indicated in the OEB’s November 29, 2016 letter, once the 
dual fuel versions have been finalized, the OEB will prepare other versions as required.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Lou Mustillo at 416-544-5185 or 
Lou.Mustillo@ontarioenergyboard.ca. The OEB’s toll free number is 1-888-632-6273. 
 
DATED DECEMBER 5, 2016 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Att. 
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Attachment A 
 
 

Proposed Dual Fuel Disclosure Statement for Contract Renewals or Extensions  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(Separate document attached) 
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